
	

	

May	2016	
	
	
Dear	Parent/Guardian,	
	
You	will	all	be	aware	that	Spotlight	is	getting	closer;	rehearsals	are	going	well	
and	the	show	will	no	doubt	be	a	huge	success.	It	is	at	this	stage	that	our	thoughts	
turn	to	costumes.	Some	numbers	we	are	going	to	be	costuming,	but	there	will	be	
some	numbers	where	we	would	like	the	students	to	have	a	go	at	gathering	
costumes.	We	do	not	wish	anyone	to	go	out	and	purchase	any	costumes	for	
numbers	but	urge	you	to	borrow	and/or	customise	existing	clothes.	This	will	be	
greatly	appreciated,	as	it	will	keep	costs	and	ticket	prices	down	and	allow	us	to	
give	a	greater	donation	to	charity.	The	costume	list	will	be	sent	out	in	a	couple	of	
weeks.	
	
For	certain	numbers	all	performers	are	required	to	wear	their	own	black	
trousers,	black	socks	and	shoes	together	with	a	Spotlight	T-Shirt,	which	will	be	a	
souvenir	of	the	show	and	have	all	the	names	of	the	students	taking	part.	The	T-
Shirts	are	available	in	a	variety	of	sizes	(please	specify	below)	and	should	be	
ordered	by	returning	the	slip	below	together	with	a	cheque	for	£6.50,	made	
payable	to	St	Aidan’s	C	of	E	School.		
	
Please	return	to	Miss	Miller	by	the	17th	June	2016,	failure	to	return	by	this	date	
will	result	in	the	name	of	your	child’s	name	not	being	on	the	back	of	the	T-Shirt	
as	we	have	to	send	a	list	to	the	printers	by	this	date.	
	
Yours	faithfully,	
	
	
	
Miss	S	Miller	 	 Mrs	L	Collett	 												
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………........	
Please	return	to	Miss	Miller	by	the	17th	June	2016	–	Spotlight	T-Shirt		
	
I	would	like	to	purchase	a	Spotlight	T-Shirt.	I	enclose	a	cheque	for	£6.50	(made	
payable	to	St	Aidan’s	C	of	E	School).	
	
Name	of	Child	…………………………………………………………		 Form……………………	
	
Size	(please	circle)	–	Adult				S				M					L		 Child							Age	9	-	11						Age	12	-	13	


